
Oliver Hoban

From: CCC Resilience Unit Mailbox 

Sent: 20 March 2024 17:01
To: Development Control
Cc:  

Subject: RE: 4/23/2174/0F1 - 10 - 11 SOUTH PARADE, SEASCALE

REF: 4/23/2174/0F1 
RE: 10 - 11 SOUTH PARADE, SEASCALE 
 
Good afternoon 
 
Thank you for informing of revised plans in relation to the above. 
 
There are no further comments in addition to the reply forwarded on 24th July 2023. 
 
Regards 
 
Jane Tideswell, Senior Emergency Planning Officer 
On behalf of Jonathan Burgess, Resilience Manager 
Joint Emergency Management and Resilience Team 
Cumberland Council and Westmorland and Furness Council 
Westmorland & Furness Council’s Assistant Chief Executive Service 
Penrith Fire Station, Carleton Avenue, Penrith, CA10 2FA 


